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Economic Development Planning Commission Invites
Bids for Emergency Roof Repair at Industrial Park
Building #2 on St. Croix
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The Economic Development Planning Commission (EDPC), through the U.S. Virgin Islands
Economic Development Authority (USVIEDA), announced on May 17, 2023, that it is inviting
sealed bids from qualified contractors for roof repairs at the William D. Roebuck Industrial Park
(WDRIP) Building #2. The project is outlined in the Leatherback Brewing Company Roof
Replacement Analysis Report.

In an effort to ensure transparency and fairness, a pre-bid conference will take place on May 25,
2023, at 10:00 a.m. local time. The conference will be held at USVIEDA’s conference room in
Building #2, located at the William D. Roebuck Industrial Park, #4 Estate Negro Bay, St. Croix,
VI 00820. Following the conference, a walk-through of the project area will be conducted.
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Potential bidders are advised that this project will require the provision of Performance and
Payment Bonds.

Mark Finch, Director of the Physical Plant at USVIEDA, will be accepting queries regarding the
project until June 9, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. All questions must be submitted in writing to
mfinch@usvieda.org.

Bids will be accepted until June 21, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. They must be submitted to the USVIEDA’s
St. Croix Office at 116 King Street, Frederiksted St. Croix, VI 0040. The bids will be opened, and
respondents announced on June 22, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. local time via a Zoom meeting. If
necessary, the bid opening may be postponed to June 23, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. The bid opening
session is open to public viewing.

For complete bid package details and further information, interested parties can visit the
USVIEDA's website at https://www.usvieda.org/about-usvieda/rfp.

The announcement was made by Wayne L. Biggs, Jr., Chief Executive Officer of the Virgin
Islands Economic Development Authority.
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